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The Honorable Jeff King, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 341-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator King: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 329 by Senate Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 329 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, courts may order parents of juvenile offenders to participate in 

counseling, mediation sessions, alcohol and drug evaluation and treatment programs, or 

parenting classes as part of the juvenile offender’s sentence.  SB 329 would expand the list of 

options to include other court sponsored programs designed to rehabilitate juvenile offenders. 

 

 The Office of Judicial Administration indicates that SB 329 would have no fiscal effect 

on the Judicial Branch.  Likewise, the Department of Corrections states that the bill would have 

no fiscal effect on juvenile services. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Jeremy Barclay, KDOC 

 Mary Rinehart, Judiciary  


